
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/9/2014 12:25:47 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: David Grossman on May 9 

It's a sign of stress that I never even responded to this email which I just found!! 

Sheeshi Sorry. 

I would love to see Geitner May 29, but believe we'll be in Marfa that week, as long as events 
don't conspire against us © 

I'm going to Caitlin who's speaking about elephants in early May. Want to go to that 
one? 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 1:10 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: David Grossman on May 9 

Hi there 

I saw that David Grossman is doing a talk on Friday May 9th at JCC. Any interest? 

Tim Geitner is also doing a talk at Emanu-El in late May through JCC but tickets are not on 
sale for that, yet. 

How was Mr. Doll's visit? Hope Larry had a nice spring break! 

Michael Colvin 

SB GT&S 0265152 
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